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Upcoming Events

|

April 17-28th RISE / SAT TESTING

March: Reading University Monthly Winners! 1-3 Field Trips

Congratulations to the following RU Winners

Ist Grade- Ms. Burton: Maizy Palmer Friday, April 28th I\Dn(i,'gtdﬁmwssmg ol

Ist Grade- Mrs. Coe: Zoha Chowdhary
1st Grade- Ms. Oveson: Nicolas Carvalho Friday, May 5th 4 8 6 Grade Field Trips

2nd Grade- Ms. Cripps: Leslie Cruz Colon
2nd Grade- Mrs. Dumont: Stanley O’Dell
2nd Grade- Mrs. Evans: Aby Valladares-Coca

3rd Grade- Mrs. Jhaveri: Braden Baugh
3rd Grade- Mrs. Pineda: Hadlee Toner
3rd Grade- Mrs. Wanner: Mena Varley

4th Grade- Mrs. Christiansen: Kaleb Chatterton
4th Grade-Mrs. Arabyan: Moukthika Konreddy
4th Grade- Mrs. Thornock: Noah Reynoso

Sth Grade- Mrs. Larsen: Anvita Duvvarupu

Sth Grade- Ms. Diamond: Saachi Kabra Remember to log all of your volunteer hours and
5th Grade- Mrs. Williams: Pranav Sudharsankuma cash contributions!

6th Grade- Ms. Morris: Akshaj Rana

6th Grade- Mr. McCamy: Tanvi Sinha

Log
Volunteer

Hours


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesma26Lv11OU80n7QsUu74Qhepl3oBn9cRhSb_AMjq3V8PPA/viewform

Curriculum Reminder

As we near the end of the year
and the collection of books, we
would like to encourage
parents to look through their
students' books. Please help
your students erase pencil
markings and have your
students bring their books into
the Curriculum Office for any
repairs. Repairs include, but
are not limited to, page rips,
holes in pages, and spine
separation. Please do not
attempt to repair anything
yourself as we have special
book glues and tapes. This
check will help you be aware
of any damages and the
condition of your student’s
books and help your student’s
teachers with this end of the
year task.

APA DISTRICT FUN RUN // MAY 20, 2023

WHEN: Saturday, May 20th in Daybreak, South Jordan (10491 Lake
Ave, South Jordan UT - same place as last year - 9:30am 1K/10:30am
5K)

ACTIVITIES: 1K and 5K Races, Rusty Keys from FM100.3, Food
Trucks, Silent Auction, Race Medals For Top Finishers, EXTRA safety

precautions, FUN, and much more!

REGISTRATION: Pre-Registration opens Monday, April 24, 2023
(GET READY!- Click) 1)

Clict, HUene to Volunteer

VOLUNTEER NEEDS: Click here to sign up in any of the following areas.
Starting/Finish Line Ushers: GET A FREE SHIRT! Help with safety at the
start, line up the runners and separate students who choose to run alone
from those who choose to run with parents/strollers. Additionally check
for 2023 race shirts for race admittance/participation. (*Sign up by May 5
and please note shirts will be a different color than race shirts)
Trail Marshals: GET A FREE SHIRT! Help guide and cheer runners along
the 1K and 5K Race. Must be available to attend mandatory meeting
Friday, May 12 @9%am (*Sign up by May 5 and please note shirts will be a
different color than race shirts)
T-Shirt Distribution: Help separate and pass out shirts/bags/swag on May
16th/17th depending on the t-shirt arrival date.

Sponsors and Swag Donations: Get your company seen by 7 school cam-
puses! Check out our different sponsorship levels to see how you can get
your logo on over 2,000 bags, t-shirts, printed materials and more!
| Click here to see how! |
Sponsor and Swag Volunteers Help us find local businesses who want to

support our worthy cause.

Silent Auction: Want to donate to our silent auction? We happily accept
any type of silent auction items such as: experiences, gift cards, coupons,
baskets, tickets, memorabilia, apparel, services, products, etc!
Email: funrun(@americanprepfoundation.org for more information.
Silent Auction Volunteers Help oversee the silent auction at the event.
AND HELP collect silent auction items in advance!

Hero Week: (May 1-5) Help with student recognition: Help hang up
students names on the hero wall!

Awards: Help determine top 3 finishers of each race for both 1K and 5K at
the event.

Set Up: Help set up tables, chairs, tents and starting line needs.
Clean Up: Help clean up tables, chairs, and tents after the event. If avail-
able we would additionally love offsite help to help load tables and chairs
back into storage at a nearby campus.

Lost & Found: Help spectators and runners locate lost and found items.


https://www.americanprepfoundation.org/funrun/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0548a5ad23a5fd0-2023#/
file:///Users/MacHD/Downloads/Sponsorship%20Opportunities%202%20(2).pdf
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Join our
Parent Advisory Committee

Every school must have a Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) comprising of school administration
and parents, with parents being the majority of the committee. The PAC meets 4 times per year and
participates in developing the Annual School Plan, in deciding how the Land Trust monies will be
spent, and other matters important to our students at American Preparatory Academy.

Our annual Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) elections are coming up and we are looking for
volunteers to serve for the 2023-2024 school year. There are no term limits; as long as the
volunteer has students enrolled in the school and is actively participating, they are welcome to
continue serving on the committee.

If you are interested, please contact Rebecca Dailey at landtrust@apamail.org no later than
Monday, May 1, 2023 at 4pm.

Please include:

* Your name

* The campus you are running for

* Your students name and grade

* Your phone number and email address

e A short (70 words or less) paragraph on why you are interested
in being on the committee.

* The ballot link will go home as the last page of the May 5
newsletter and elections will run through Wednesday, May 10.
The candidate who receives the most votes will be posted in
your campus’ May 12 newsletter.

Thank you,

Rebecca Dailey

Land Trust Grant Manager

American Preparatory Academy Schools






